
Scranton PTO Meeting 5/6/22 

Call to order 9:07 am 

Approval of minutes 4/8/22: Lin Milller/Karen Nicholson 

Treasurer’s Report: Box tops check, no expenses last month.  Potential for additional expenditures for 
concessions for dodge ball tourney.   

Teacher Appreciation: everything went great.  Putting taco bar out again today.  Leftover gift cards to be 
used for a back to school gift.   

Sky Dome went great. 7th grade liked it.  8th grade rescheduled for 5/27. 

Senior Survivor: just doing dodgeball tourney. No coin drive.  $40 per team entry fee with proceeds to 
go to Senior Survivor. Patrick said no entries yet so probably will be canceled. 

Potential for doing dodgeball tourney beginning of next year? Good potential for fundraising. 

End of the year 8th grade celebration; June 14th. Hotdogs and hamburgers, chips, cookies, drink to be 
provided.  Need to get parents to grill.  DJ and photo booth booked.  $640. 470 kids. Groups of 20 would 
be 25 stations.  Use gym. Movie in the morning, lunch, and then activities after.  PTO to figure out 
stations and then Jen/Patrick to figure out schedule. 

Patrick: principal’s report.  Teacher Appreciation week has been awesome.  Bill Renner to be principal 
next year.  DC was great.  Had a lot of fun and kids enjoyed the pace.  Favorite parts are bus and hotel. 
NJHS inductions mid-May and Honors Night is June 7th. 

Officer nominations for next year. Will put into the Maltby and Scranton newsletter for nominations. 

Meeting adjourned 10am. 


